
New Zealand 

Protocol amending the Trade Agreement between Canada and New Zealand 
signed at Ottawa and Wellington April 23, 1932, as amended. (With 
Exchange of Letters.) Signed at Wellington May 13, 1970. Entered into 
force May 13, 1970. 

Peru 

Agreement between the Government of Canada and the Government of 
Peru relating to the financing for the sale of wheat by Canada. Signed 
at Ottawa May  7, 1970. Entered into force May 7, 1970. 

Trinidad and Tobago  

Agreement between the Government of Canada and the Government of 
Trinidad and Tobago on commercial scheduled air services. (With Exchange 
of Notes.) Signed at Port-of-Spain August 11, 1970. Entered into force 
provisionally August 11, 1970. 

Uganda  

Agreement between the Government of Canada and the Government of 
the Republic of Uganda for the training in Canada of personnel of the 
Armed Forces of the Republic of Uganda. Signed at Kampala March 10, 
1970. Entered into force March 10, 1970. To be effective from August 
15, 1969. 

Union of Soviet Socialist Republics  

Protocol to further extend certain provisions of the Trade Agreement 
between Canada and the Union of Soviet Socialist Republics signed at 
Ottawa on February 29, 1956. Signed at Ottawa March 1, 1970. Entered 
into force March 1, 1970. To be effective from April 18, 1969. 

United Kingdom  

Exchange of Notes between the Government of Canada and the Government 
of the United Kingdom amending the Agreement of September 11, 1964, 
concerning the status of Canadian forces in Bermuda. London January 8, 
1970. Entered into force January 8, 1970. 

United Nations  

Exchange of Notes between the Government of Canada and the United 
Nations concerning third party claims arising out of acts committed by 
members of the Canadian contingent with the United Nations Force in 
Cyprus. United Nations March 25, 1970. Entered into force March 25, 
1970. Deemed to be effective from March 13, 1964. 

United States of America  

Exchange of Notes between the Government of Canada and the Government 
of the United States of America concerning participation by New Brunswick 
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